
Dear Worldshine Participant and Family Member,

Greetings from Worldshine Adult Medical Day Care Frederick Center. We hope this message finds
you in good health.

We want to inform you that we have experienced a few COVID cases within our center. Please rest
assured that we are taking this matter very seriously and are doing everything in our power to
ensure the safety and well-being of our participants and staff.

In response to these developments, we have updated our center's guidance regarding COVID,
effective immediately:

● The use of masks is highly recommended while at the center.
● Six feet of social distancing will be required in the center and vehicles.
● Please stay home if you are experiencing any symptoms of cough or fever, or if you are not

acting as you normally would.
● Individuals testing positive for COVID-19 must stay home for at least five days.

○ Day 0 of isolation is the day of symptom onset, regardless of when you tested
positive.

○ Day 1 is the first full day after the day your symptoms started
○ We will follow the CDC guidance of Isolation and Precautions for People with

COVID-19 https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/isolation.html
● In the event of a positive case, we will promptly inform both family members and

participants who may have been in close contact with the affected individual.

If you have any inquiries or require further information about our COVID procedures and
protocols, please do not hesitate to contact us. Your peace of mind and the well-being of our
community are of the utmost importance to us.

In these challenging times, we want to express our heartfelt wishes for the continued good health
of all our participants and their families. Please stay safe, and we remain committed to providing
the best care and support to you and your loved ones.

Sincerely,

Worldshine Adult Medical Day Care Center

11/6/2023

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/isolation.html

